
President’s Message 
 

August 2025 
 

“Angels in the Outfield, Caring for others” 
 
 

First, I would  like to thank every member of the American Legion Auxiliary for 
your confidence and support in electing me as your Department President for 
2025-2026 year.  
 

My congratulations to every member who has accepted a chairmanship on 
the unit level, as well as the Department level. Are you up to the challenges for 
the coming year? Yes, you are!!   Why? Because I have confidence in each 
one of you and I know you will do the best you can for the coming year and for 
that I say Thank You. 
 

 Teamwork is the ability to work together toward a common goal, “Service 
Not Self.”  Coming together is a new beginning for each one of us, we all have 
different talents and ideas, keeping together is process; and working together 
is success. 
 

 “Change is the law of life, and those who look only to the past or present, are 
certain to miss the future.”……John F. Kennedy 
 

As I get ready to head off to National Convention in Tampa, Fla please 
continue to go to the ALA website for updates, resources, and information. 
 

As we start a new year working hard on fundraisers, membership, and ALA 
programs, just remember that without YOU we could not work the Mission of 
the American Legion Auxiliary, YOU MATTER, take care and be safe. 
 

Until next month…. 
 
 

Dolores Chavez 
Department President 
928-386-0841 
chebeejs@cox.net 
PO Box 1517 
Benson, AZ 95602 


